
 

 

 

 

 

 

Shri Virendra Malik, Executive Director (Finance), NTPC Limited, has been 

appointed as Nominee Director, NTPC on the Board of  NEEPCO Limited, w.e.f. July 

31, 2024. Besides being a fellow member of the Institute of Cost Accountants of India, 

he holds a degree in Law from Delhi University. Shri Malik brings over three decades 

of experience in finance-related matters including SAP/ERP and system development, 

accounts, costing, taxation, project financing, employee and vendor payments, 

business development and commercial activities. Shri Malik has headed the Finance 

wing of NTPC, Shared Service Center at NTPC Vindhyachal before moving to 

Corporate Office. 


